
From: Lalitha Subramaniam <lalitha155@yahoo.com>
Date: 28 September 2023 at 13:26:20 IST
To: Soumya Swaminathan - MSSRF <doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in>
Subject: Appa

Respected madam,

Very sad to know about the demise of your dear
father Shri MSS sir , who the world would thankfully remember forever in giving food
safety to mankind ! As a student of economics i feel a big  void is created in global
 economic scenario!

My sincere condolence to you and family members with my prayers for his divine soul to
attain sadgati !

Lalitha
(Canara Bank Retd.)


